I've served many years on agricultural zoning for Wasco County. We have a lot of need for simpler rules in structures.

It used to be that alot if ag buildings didn't even require permits.

Now it's become excessive. The cost to get all the paperwork has become outrageous and the stipulations many.

Relief is needed for farm and ranch families. They are paid what the market gives. They don't have a choice. Increased regulation
just takes away profit potential. Especially be to young and new farmers. Please pass relief.

Thank you

Elizabeth Turner



